STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

PAT MCCRORY ANTHONY J. TATA
GOVERNOR AuguSt 1 la 2014 SECRETARY
TO: Bidders
SUBJECT: Rejection of All Bids

DESCRIPTION: Intersection of NC 73 and Chadbourne Avenue;
Grading, Paving, Drainage, and Thermoplastic Pavement Markings;
Cabarrus County, WBS Element 43577.3.1 ‘

This letter is to inform you that all bids received and opened on August 6, 2014 for the
subject project have been rejected. This project shall be readvertised at a later date, most
likely for construction in spring 2015. At the appropriate time, you can access a revised
bid package at our NCDOT Division 10 website in the usual manner.

If there are any questions regarding this project, please contact me at (704) 983-4400.
Sincerely yours,

Ritchie Hearne, PE
Division 10 Project Manager

716 West Main Street, Albemarle, NC 28001 & (704) 983-4400  Fax (704) 982-3146



